
Going forward we will be offering sound bowl

sessions weekly. We have found this to be very

healing and popular amongst students and we

want it to be more accessible to people who

have had great benefits. You MUST sign up to

hold a space for these classes because they will

be limited spacing as well.

Not only will we be offering crystal sound bowl

classes but we will also be expanding into

other sound healing modalities. 

MORE SOUND HEALING

WEEKLY  OFFER INGS  COMING  YOUR  WAY

EVERY SUNDAY NIGHT 

5 pm



FEEDBACK
Y O U  M A T T E R

Please continue to provide us with your valuable feedback. We have created a survey that

will help us to create a schedule post-COVID. We want to continue to provide LIVE classes as

well as in person classes to help accommodate all levels of safety. Times, days, class types

are all important things we need to know. Thank you for your input!

COMPLETE SURVEY:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LR2HJNS


